
From: Arlene Goss
To: "LoC@landcareresearch.co.nz"
Subject: Response to official information request
Date: Monday, 20 February 2017 02:29:49 p.m.
Attachments:

20-Feb-2017
 
Callum Lo
LoC@landcareresearch.co.nz
 
Dear Callum,
 
Official information request for RMA SECTION 35(2A)
 
I refer to your official information request dated 20-January-2017 for a copy of the latest of your
reports under s 35(2A) of the Resource Management Act 1991.
 
The Dunedin City Council has been undertaking a full plan review since 2012 with the proposed
plan being notified in September, 2015. As such, the evaluation of the district plan over this
period was being undertaken under section 32 of the Act rather than under section 35(2)(b).
 
However, these evaluations cover the same questions about 'the efficiency and effectiveness of
policies, rules, or other methods in its policy statement or its plan'. The Section 32 reports can be
found here: https://2gp.dunedin.govt.nz/2gp/section32a.html
 
If you wish to discuss this information with us, please feel free to contact senior planner Anna
Johnson on +64 (3) 474 3874.
 
Yours sincerely
Arlene Goss
 
 
Arlene Goss
Governance Support Officer
Dunedin City Council
 
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone:  03 477 4000
Email: Arlene.Goss@dcc.govt.nz
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